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Date: October 21, 2024 

 
 

Addendum # 2 
 

 
Request for Tender 2024-143 

Existing Park Building Addition for Inclusion of Washrooms

 

This addendum forms an integral part of the RFT and may contain important information, including 
additions, deletions, modifications and clarifications to the RFT. The onus is on Bidders to read this 
addendum and make any necessary amendments to their bids. The Town shall not be responsible for any 
misunderstanding on the part of the Bidder due to the Bidder not being familiar with this addendum. 

 

 
All bids submitted prior to the issuance of this addendum have been rejected.  Bidders are advised to review 
all addenda and resubmit their bids. 
 
 
By issuing this Addendum, any or all electronic bid submissions to open bids will be automatically withdrawn 
by the Bidding System and change their Bid submission to an INCOMPLETE STATUS (NOT accepted by 
the Town) and the Withdrawn Bid can be viewed by the Bidder in their “MY BIDS” section of the Bidding 
System.  The Bidder is solely responsible to: 
 

i) make any required adjustments to their Bid; and  
ii) acknowledge the addendum/addenda; and 
iii) Ensure the re-submitted bid contains all required information and documents and is 

RECEIVED by the Bidding System no later than the Submission Deadline. 
 

 
Submission Deadline Change: 
 
The Submission Deadline is changed to October 28th, 2024, 2:00 PM Local Time 

 

Addendum #3 will be issued shortly with responses to Bidder’s questions. 

 

All other terms and conditions of the RFT remain unchanged.  

You will be required to acknowledge receipt of this Addendum in the e-bidding system when submitting 
your bid.  
 
 
Karen Pimentel, CPPB 
Buyer 
Finance Department 


